
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
XIX CBGq & ALAGO 2023 have earned the ATMOSPHERE Stamp for Welcoming 
and Inclusion in Geosciences!  
We are proud to inform that we have achieved the ATMOSPHERE Stamp for 

Welcoming and Inclusion, granted by the GeoMamas Group of the Brazilian 

Association of Women in Geosciences (ABMGeo), reinforcing our commitment to 

creating a respectful and equal space.  

 

To learn more about the GeoMamas Welcoming and Inclusion Stamps, visit: 

www.abmgeo.org/geomamas-selo 

 

 

Special Session: "Welcoming and Diversity: Equity in the Geosciences Scenario"  

On August 11th, we have reserved a special moment for discussion about the 

importance of Equity in the Geosciences scenario. In this unprecedented session, the 

speakers will bring their research, experiences, and perspectives on how to promote 

inclusion and value diversity in our scientific research and practices. We believe that 

by holding sessions like this, we will be closer to a truly representative and open 

science for everyone.  

 

Gender Equity among Speakers:  
We value representation and equitable participation of genders and races in all 

spheres, including event coordination, panels, and presentations. In our efforts to 

promote diverse perspectives and knowledge, CBGq is committed to diversity among 

coordinators and gender equality among speakers.  

 

 
 



 
 
Healthy Eating:  
Taking care of the well-being of our participants is one of our main concerns. 

Throughout the event, we will offer water and there will be healthy food options, 

including fresh salads, seasonal fruits, and natural juices.  

 

Accessibility and Inclusive Environments:  
Our event will be held in a fully accessible space on the ground floor, with no 

architectural barriers, allowing the free movement of wheelchairs and baby strollers. 

We are determined to ensure that everyone can fully participate without physical 

limitations.  

 

Welcoming Environment for Children:  
We value the presence of the entire family at our event. Therefore, we encourage the 

attendance of babies and children in all environments, always accompanied by their 

guardians. Additionally, we will provide a designated Meeting Point to assist children 

in finding their family members, promoting a safe and welcoming environment. While 

we won't have children's activities this time, we plan to implement them in future 

events!  

 

Give Your Opinion:  
Your opinion is valuable to us! The Welcoming and Inclusion form is still open, and we 

invite you to share your suggestions and needs. We want to learn about the amenities 

that could help you attend the event, making it even more inclusive and enjoyable for 

everyone. Your presence is essential to making this gathering truly special and 

representative. We count on you! 


